22 July 2010
United Nations Global Compact

To Whom It May Concern

Re: Grace Period Extension

We are writing to apply for an extension with regard to our annual Communication on
Progress for submission to the United Nations Global Compact.

Our current volume of work has delayed us in finalizing our COP for 2009, but we will be
uploading our submission on August 31, 2010.

Sincerely,

Corinne Fontaine
Chief Operating Officer
GlobeScan Incorporated

65 St Clair Avenue East Suite 900 Toronto Canada M4T 2Y3
tel: +1.416.962.0707 fax: +1.416.920.3510
www.GlobeScan.com



